
Common Roots Farm 

                        CSA share #15: week of September 16, 2019 

  

It’s Week #15 of our CSA venture to bring healthy food and beautiful flowers into your home! 
We hope you are enjoying our first season of providing you with fresh, nutritionally dense 
produce and our beautiful, organically grown flowers. As always, if you have comments for 
us, please let us hear from you at CSA@commonrootsfarm.org.  

  
Today’s farmer of the week is Tomoko, who has 
been one of our volunteer florists for two seasons 
now.  Originally from Japan, Tomoko learned her 
flower craft there and then brought her skills to our 
farm after our founder, Heidi, met her in an online 
flower production course.  Being skilled in both 
flower growing and arranging has made Tomoko a 
huge asset on our farm.  Organic, locally grown 
flowers are hard to come by and our farm is 
working hard to specialize in this product.  We 
enjoy the colors and pollinators that come to our 
farm as a result of  growing a large variety of 
flowers and we hope you are enjoying them, too. 
We are grateful to Tomoko and our other florist, 
Norie, for all their help and we love how our CSA 
bouquets make our Tuesdays and Fridays so 
gorgeous! 
 
 

This week’s CSA share includes​ a market bouquet, a head of butter lettuce, pac choi, a pint 
of strawberries, a quart of mixed tomatoes, a bag of pole beans, and a zucchini.  The farm is 
producing well these days and we are glad to offer more than we will likely be able to do in 
the coming weeks, as our season winds down.  We hope you enjoy your share of Common 
Roots Farm!  ​Please offer any feedback or questions to us at: 
CSA@commonrootsfarm.org 

 
Thank you! 
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